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Dear Applicant 

 

May I take this opportunity on behalf of the Board of Governors, staff, children and friends of our school to 

thank you for your interest in the position of Head Teacher at Longridge Church of England Primary School. 

 

Longridge is an expanding market town and our school is situated in the heart of the parish of St Lawrence 

with St Paul.  We have close links with the church and regularly worship in St Pauls, which is located less 

than 100 meters away across the main street, Berry Lane.  Our aim is to provide outstanding teaching with a 

strong Christian ethos. 

 

Over recent years, we have invested in the school making it a more welcoming environment and improving 

classroom facilities.  We are a successful school and continue to have strong results across the key stages. 

 

Our last Head Teacher was with us for six years and has left to take up a post of School Effectiveness 

Officer.  During her time she made a significant impact on all aspects of the school, and leaves the 

successful candidate with a well-established and dedicated team. 

 

This is an exciting time for our school and we are confident that Longridge Church of England Primary 

School provides the right platform to support and develop our new Head Teacher in their professional 

career. 

 

I warmly encourage you to visit our lovely school to experience what makes our school so special 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Jacqui Laker 

Chair of Governors 


